BOSTON, MASS, 02116

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

L august 1966

Dr. Ancel Keys

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Ancel:

Many thanks for several things,
including the very nice photographs
at Minnelea and the additional letters
in honor of my birthday whichs were
sent back to you in Minnesota from
Pioppi. We are completing the asknow-
ledgmentzof practically all the tele-
grams and letters and we still marvel
at the extent to which you notified
our many mutual friends.

Sincerely yours,
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